
It has become clear from Australian studies with cats displaying drug resistance that 2
antivirals eg Bova's version and eg Merck's Molnupiravir are now proving necessary.
In many cases in Australia, Molnupiravir is being used on its own now due to financial
difficulties paying for Bova medications.

No owner should ever lose a FIP cat due to lack of funds when a highly suitable and
effective second antiviral is being recommended by FIP Experts Dr Malik:
https://fipcatsaustralia.org.au/treatment-for-fip-in-cats/
and Dr Pedersen:
https://sockfip.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Status-of-FIP-treatment-in-2022-v3.pdf
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